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KELLY WELCOMES HAMILL INQUIRY COURT RULING
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Welcoming the decision by Mr Justice Weatherup to ask the Secretary of State to reconsider his decision 
not to extend the terms of the inquiry into the Robert Hamill murder SDLP Upper Bann MLA Dolores Kelly 
stated:  
 
“This is a welcome decision and the only correct one to take. It is clear that no stone should be left 
unturned in getting to the truth of what happened to Robert Hamill. The Secretary of State must play his 
part in facilitating this. He must revisit the terms of reference that he set down for this inquiry and widen 
them. Taking that decision would be a step in the right direction after what has been a frustrating and 
upsetting time for the Hamill family. We should not forget that justice and truth are still being denied to 
them. Both the family and the community need to know that the inquiry is open, honest and transparent. 
Justice deserves it. Decency demands it.”  
 
ENDS  
 
01-07-08  
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